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HLI Limited (ASX: HLI) (HLI or Company) is today, 6 August, pleased to announce that it 
will be holding the 2010 Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Wednesday, 8 September, 2010 
as the Company makes further progress towards re-quotation.  

The AGM will ensure the Company is ready for further capital and asset injections as it moves 
towards re-quotation on the ASX. Please see the associated Notice of Meeting, Explanatory 
Memorandum and Independent Experts Report for full details of the resolutions to be 
addressed at the AGM. 

David McCann, Chairman of HLI, stated, “HLI’s strategy to complete the aggregation and 
expansion of beauty and health products and services throughout Australia, Asia and China 
is well underway. This AGM will allow our experienced board and management team to take 
significant steps to ensure that HLI becomes a leading player in this industry in the near 
future.” 
 
Karen Matthews, CEO of HLI, said that “this is another step that the Company has taken 
towards re-quotation. This initiative will reshape and benefit the small-medium beauty and 
health market as we work with some of the region’s best businesses and brands, providing 
structure, experience and resourcing to ensure successful and profitable growth.” 
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